

The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Student's Archery club, held on 9/2/06

The meeting opened at 18:09

1. Attendance
 - a. Present: James, Mitch, Alex, Ross, Sarah, Lawrence, Emma, Ian, Owain, Adam, Chris M.
 - b. Apologies for Absence: none
 - c. Absent: Sonia (again)
2. The minutes of the last meeting were passed.
3. Main Business
 - a. County Champs and Oxford BUTTS: Well done to those who shot in the County champs and Oxford BUTTS! **Jungle** to give scores to Lynne
 - b. BUSA: 10 rooms booked. Late entries will not be accepted, as, believe it or not, THE DEADLINE HAS PASSED.
 - c. Club clothing: **Adam** to put designs on website. Orders will be taken once the order form arrives.
 - d. Coaching: Alan (coach) proposes series of tutorials on the basics of shooting. They would be about 15 minutes long, and would take place at Wednesday sessions on request. Majority think it is a good idea. No objections. **Lawrence** to e-mail club.
 - e. Nottingham BUTTS: There are still spaces left. Meet at 7.30 on Sunday in Car Park 3 (union)
 - f. Loughborough BUTTS: There will be 10 new stands. John will also lend us his scoring computer for the day. **Jungle** to organise rota for shooting. The possibility of inviting De-Montfort AC up for BUTTS was suggested and met with general apathy. This counts as a "yes". Bosses will have to be moved in from Cayley.
 - g. Taster Day for AU: **Mitch** will be cornering experienced archers for help. **Ian** to check we have enough arrows and make more if not. **Mitch** to sort out risk assessment and try to get set-up time from AU.
 - h. BUTC: We have no team as yet. **Alex** to organise.
 - i. IOM: Money needs to be in to **Jungle** by 22/2/06

j. Website: **Sonia** still needs to give Adam some money.

4. Any Other Business

a. Coaching Money: **Jungle** to get coaching form from AU.

5. Session rota

- a. Sat James
- b. Sun **Cancelled** (Notts. BUTTS)
- c. Mon Ross
- d. Wed James
- e. Sat James
- f. Sun Ian
- g. Mon Mitch
- h. Wed James
- i. Sat James
- j. Sun Ian

6. Confirmation of next meeting

a. Proposed for 23/2/06

7. Meeting Closed: 18:48